
Town of Northborough 

Parks and Recreation Commission Meeting 

February 9, 2010 
 

 

In attendance: David Putnam, Sean McCann, Sean Durkin, Jim Wing, Allison Lane and Michelle Lyseth.  

Guests: John O’Reilly, Doreen Falkowski (both from NYSA), David Pierce and John Healy (both from 

NSYLA). 

 

This meeting was called specifically to address field allocations for NYSA and NSYLA. 

 

6:36pm—Meeting called to order.  Allison Lane (AL) began the discussion about spring field allocations.  She 

explained that when she had begun scheduling the spring season, she had misunderstood information provided by a 

scheduler from NYSA and as a result was short for fields, which was the primary reason for the meeting. 

 

Discussions between NYSA, NSYLA, the Parks and Recreation Commission and AL resulted in both boys and girls 

teams from NSYLA sharing space on the upper field at Ellsworth McAfee Park on Sundays from 12-6pm.  

 

8:00pm—Meeting Adjourned. 


